
 

 

 

 

Date : 22-05-2024 

 

NOTICE  

 

This is to inform that the District Election Office, Kolkata North will take possession 

of and control over the college premises on and from 24th May, 2024 (Friday) for the 
purpose of being used as Polling Station or Sector Office in connection with the 

Parliament General Election, 2024.  
 

Therefore, the college will remain closed from May 24, 2024 till further notice. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


